
4. Re: Local Improvement Lane Paving Project 13-046 
Bylaw 5695. 

ITEM 4 

MANAGEll'S REPOIH NO. 45 

COUNCIL MEETING July 12/71 

Local Improvement Construction Bylaw 5695, in part, calls for the pavement 
of a lane 14 feet wide, more or less, and 2 inches in depth, Halligan 
Street - McBride Street "T" lane from Imperial to Salisbury Avenue. 

It has been found that it has not been possible to complete this lane, as 
a portion is substandard in width. As a consequence, it will be necessary 
to r~move affected prop~rties from the Tax Roll, 

The correct description of the works is "The portion of the Halligan­
McBride lane running from Imperial to McBride, not including the connection 
to Halligan Street". 

The Treasurer recommends, and the Manager concurs, that Burnaby Local 
Improvement Construction Bylaw No. 5695 be amended to correct the desscrip­
tion of the work. and that Burnaby Frontage Tax Bylaw No. 5866 be given 
the same treatment, and that the Municipal Treasurer be authorized to make 
the correcting entries on the Tax Roll for 1971. 

The Municipal Solicitor has been requested to prepare the necessary amend­
~ng bylaws for submission to Council on July 12th. 




